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Abstract

Since its formation in the early 1980s the Tanker Structure Cooperative Forum (TSCF or Forum) has provided a venue for technical dialogue on structural aspects of tankers. Composed of naval architects and engineers from major oil companies, independent tanker operators, and classification societies, the TSCF encourages its members to share experiences and resolve technical issues common to all. Through various work group activities, the publication of a series of manuals and periodic meetings with shipbuilders it has achieved a respected position in the tanker industry. This paper will provide an overview of the history, organization and activities of the Forum and its contribution to the better understanding of tanker structural issues.
1 Introduction
The International Maritime Organization (IMO) through the Marine Pollution Convention made double hull tankers mandatory by Regulation 13F adopted in 1992. Thus the United States requirement of the Oil Pollution Act of 1990 mandating double hull tankers effectively became the world standard.
The initial view of the Tanker Structure Cooperative Forum in the publication “Guidelines for the Inspection and Maintenance of Double Hull Tanker Structures” (TSCF DH Manual) published in 1995 identified locations that may be prone to fracture in double hull oil tankers.
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The world fleet of double hull oil tankers with a length of 150 meters, or more, has grown from about 180 in 1990 to over 3000 in 2007 since the IMO requirement entered into force.
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During the development of the CSR for Oil Tankers above 150 Meters in length the service history of existing double hull oil tankers has been reviewed.
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6 Conclusion
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